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AGINFO 29 (2025) 

Introducing New Uniform Additions for Girl Guides 
 

Girl Guides Australia is excited to launch two new contemporary uniform items: a slouchy-fit 
hoodie and a warm soft-shell jacket. These pieces are trendy, comfortable, and practical! 

 
NEW HOODIE - $69.95 

   
 

NEW SOFT-SHELL JACKET - $79.95 

  
 
Stay tuned for these fresh additions to our uniform range that will be available for purchase 
from November. 

Please note, the existing hoodies and polar fleeces will remain available while stocks last but 
will not be restocked once sold out. 

For any questions regarding the uniforms please reach out to your State Office, or email 
admin@girlguides.org.au  
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